
School	Council	Notes	
September	13,	2018	

	
1.		We	are	in	need	of	a	new	executive:	including	a	chair,	vice-chair	and	secretary.		Sign	ups	to	be	
on	

	executive	will	happen	at	Back	to	School	night	and	then	the	executive	will	meet	to	vote	
for	specific	positions.		Anyone	interested	in	serving	on	the	executive	is	welcome	to	sign	
up.	

	
2.			One	goal	is	to	increase	parent	involvement.		We	will	do	this	with	the	formation	of	
committees	at		

Back	to	School	Night.		This	will	allow	parents	to	sign	up	for	one	area	they	are	interested	
in	supporting	and	hopefully	draw	more	parents	into	participating	in	our	school	
community.		Parents	may	sign	up	for	one	or	more	committees.		Possible	Committees	
that	school	council	identified	are:	
• Tasting	Tuesdays	
• Fruit	Friday	
• Holiday	Market	
• Year	End	Carnival	
• Bookfair	
• Staff	Appreciation	
• Classroom	Rep	
• Library	Help	
• Safety	Patrol	
• Hope	Squad	
• Cultural	Awareness	
• Morning	Reading	Buddies	
• Athletics	(Running	Club,	Volleyball,	Basketball,	etc.)	
• Grade	5	Grad	Celebration	
• School	Council	Executive	

	
3.		A	few	other	ideas	that	were	discussed	and	the	school	is	following	thru	on:	

• Microwaves	in	the	Gathering	Area	at	lunch	for	students	to	heat	lunches	from	home-	
(We	will	have	them	ready	October	1)	

• Graduation	Celebration	of	some	kind	for	our	Grade	5	students	headed	to	the	high	
school	


